
Woodlawn Mews Newsletter – August 2021 
 

Sign up to receive email updates from the Home Owners Association (HOA). Send your name, address 

and email to: nvm@northernvirginiamanagement.com. 

 

NEXT MEETING 

• Thursday, August 12, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 

• Woodlawn Mews HOA meetings are currently virtual.  

• Please email nvm@northernvirginiamanagement.com to attend. 

 

NEWS 

• SURVEY: 

o Thank you to everyone who filled out the survey! We will try to do surveys on a 

quarterly basis to continue to receive feedback from our community.  

o If you have feedback or suggestions at any time, please email 

nvm@northernvirginiamanagement.com at any time. 

 

• TRASH:  

o Trash is still a big issue for our community. Please place your trash in a trashcan with 

a lid.  

o Using a trashcan is a HOA regulation and it must be clearly marked with the 

homeowner’s address. 

o It can be difficult to identify who is setting out trash bags. If you see a neighbor who is 

not using a trashcan, please email us. Your name will always be kept confidential. 

o If you are not disposing of trash properly you will be called to a hearing and possibly face 

a fine or lose your parking privileges. 

 

UPCOMING PROJECTS  

The HOA is planning to: 

o Paint the light posts 

o Re-stripe the parking spaces 

o Add steps near 8556 Southlawn Ct. 

 

 

EVENTS  

First ever KIDS DAY at the playground! 

• What: Woodlawn Mews Kids Day! Meet other kids 

in the neighborhood for games, snacks and fun! 

• Where: Playground  

• When: Sunday, August 29 from 2 p.m. – 3 p.m.  

New! Our waste management company will supply you with a trashcan for free. 

Please email to request a free trashcan. 

Kids Day! 
August 29 from 2 – 3 p.m. 
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